
 

2018 Hardrock Hundred Mile Endurance Run Press Release 

Tackling one of the world’s most challenging and demanding individual sporting events 
100 miles, 66,000 feet of climb and descent, 48 hours to finish 

Surviving to finish the ultimate test of endurance sports 
This is the essence of the Hardrock Hundred Endurance Run 

For Immediate Release 

The Hardrock Hundred is currently monitoring two fires in the San Juan National Forest in SW Colorado.  
The first fire known as Fire 416 is located around Durango and at about 17,000 acres in size is about 10% 
contained, and a second smaller Burro Fire which is burning outside of Dolores.   

The Hardrock Hundred Endurance is in close contact with key officials within both the Bureau of Land 
Management (BLM) and the USFS relative to both fires as it relates to the running of the 2018 Hardrock 
Hundred Endurance Run. 

We understand that considerable planning and resources goes into being a part of the Hardrock Hundred 
Endurance Run.  With that in mind, as information on the fires and their possible impact on the running of 
the 2018 Hardrock Hundred Endurance Run becomes available to us we will work as fast as possible to 
pass any pertinent information along to all members of the Hardrock community. 

We would encourage everyone involved with the 2018 Hardrock Hundred Endurance Run to regularly 
monitor the Hardrock social media channels and our website as well as the La Plata County website or on 
Facebook to stay as up to date as possible on the situation which remains fluid at this time. 

If you would like more information, please contact:                   

• Dale Garland, Run Director                          
dale@hardrock100.com -- 970-259-3693    
PO Box 55, Silverton, CO. 81433      
 

• Oliver Fischer, Media Coordinator  
oliver@hardrock100.com -- 720-419-5679 
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